From:

Frakes, Sandie

Sent:

Wednesday, June 2, 2021 10:33 AM

To:

Agenda Comment

Subject:

FW: Council appointee

----Original Message----

From: JASON RUHLAND < jnruhland@aol.com> Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 10:31 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Council appointee

Please honor my vote by selecting Gracey Van Der Mark to fill Tito Ortiz position on city council.

Jason Ruhland

Sent from my iPhone

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Mesting Date: 7/9/2/ + 7/10/2/
Agenda Item No.: 1 (2/-507)

From:

Frakes, Sandie

Sent:

Thursday, July 8, 2021 11:02 AM

To:

Agenda Alerts

Subject:

FW: City Council replacement

Hello Tania Do you want me to continue to forward these? Sandie

From: Jesse Saldana <saldanajg@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 10:54 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: City Council replacement

Dear Council Members

I have been a resident of HB for 42 years. I am writing to request you support Oscar Rodriguez to the vacant seat on our city council. I have been impressed not only by his organizational skills and his awareness and creativity in finding solutions to problems, but also with his genuine dedication to making society better for everyone.

Oscar is loved and respected in his community of Oakview. He has also developed mutually beneficial relationships among other community groups in Orange County and California. He is well qualified to represent the need of all residents of Huntington Beach '

In addition, during the 2020 election Oscar gathered a large portion of HB votes.

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 7/9/2/ + 7/10/2/
Agenda Item No.: 1 (21-507)

From:

Frakes, Sandie

Sent:

Thursday, July 8, 2021 12:37 PM

To:

Agenda Alerts

Subject:

FW: City Counsel Replacement

From: Victoria Rivera < VRivera@walkerdunlop.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 12:36 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: City Counsel Replacement

Dear Council Members

I have been a resident of HB for 40 years. I am writing to request you support Oscar Rodriguez to the vacant seat on our city council. I have been impressed not only by his organizational skills and his awareness and creativity in finding solutions to problems, but also with his genuine dedication to making society better for everyone.

Oscar is loved and respected in his community of Oakview. Oscar has established and developed mutually beneficial relationships among other community groups in Orange County and California. He is extremely qualified to represent the need of all residents of Huntington Beach '

In addition, Oscar gathered a large portion of HB votes during the 2020 election.

Sincerely,

Victoria Rivera Assistant Vice President | Capital Markets Walker & Dunlop 2010 Main Street, Suite 1100 Irvine, CA 92614 P: 949-236-5891 M: 714-492-0421 VRivera@walkerdunlop.com

Use our web site to send me a file over 20MB.

Follow Us:

<u>LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | YouTube</u>

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 7/9/2/ + 7/10/2/
Agenda Item No.: 1 (21-507)

https://www.walkerdunlop.com/contact-us/email-disclaimer/

From:

Frakes, Sandie

Sent:

Thursday, July 8, 2021 4:47 PM

To:

Agenda Alerts

Subject:

FW: HB City Council Vacancy

From: Scott Seaton <shs244@gmail.com> Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 4:45 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: RE: HB City Council Vacancy

Dear Huntington Beach City Council,

My wife Joanie and I have Managed Peter's Landing Marina for 25 years. Over the years we have known hundreds of our tenants and our surrounding neighbors. Some of these individuals have become friends and we have watched their families grow up. This past year we have enjoyed getting to know Ben Goldberg. Ben has quite a bit of City Government experience, serving many years as a Commissioner in the Long Beach area. A frequent visitor to Huntington Beach over the years, Ben now calls Surf City his home. Ben has a passion for everything Huntington Beach stands for: Healthy beach lifestyle and support for our protective services, Police, Fire, and Lifeguard. As a successful businessman, Ben fully supports HB businesses, both large and small. Our children and our grandchildren are our treasures, and Ben is committed to their receiving a great education, and making sure that the numerous activities are available to all the children. We firmly believe that Ben Golgberg is a fine choice for filling the vacant position on the HB City Council.

Scott & Joanie Seaton 8565 Larkhall Cir. Unit 804E Huntington Beach, CA. 92649 (714) 357-6524.

> SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 7/9/21 4 7/10/21

Agenda Item No.: 1 (21-507)